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June 18, 196l

William J, Bennett
1825 Applewood Drive
Denver 15, Colorado

Attention of Mr, Carl Courts

Deax Jir:

You have been recently contacted regarding the current
status of your wells in the Boulder area, nemely the # l=X Continental
NESH 33.2M=70 W, the # 2 Continental NWSE 33-2N-70 W and the # 1 Bennett
NESW 33«21«70 W, All of these wells were originally approved in 1962
and it is imperative from time %o time that we know the status of active
wells, We will anticipate your early answer regarding these Boulder county
wells,
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In addition to these Boulder county wells, ther 1lls
in the Rangely area, mainly the #1 Mary E, Hefley and the £2 Mary E. Hefl
both located in the NWSE of Section 2-1N«102 W, We have not heard anything
on the #1 since the intention was approved on April 11, 1960, As to the #2
well, verbal approval %o plug was granted in December of 1960 2nd nc completion
report or plugging report has ever been filed. Will you please check these
matters also at your earliest opportunity.

Yours very truly,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

¥William R. Smith, Deputy Director

Doucette
Enc: 0GCC=h,5,6



